IHS Nutrition & Dietetics Training Program (IHS NDTP)
CUSTOMER SATISFACTION SURVEY 2006

FAX TO:  505-988-6270 (no face sheet is needed)
The information collected on this survey will be used to improve services to you, we welcome your comments, and look forward to serving you in the future.

Name (optional):










E-mail address (optional):









Phone (optional):






Please circle all that apply:

1. How did you hear about the IHS NDTP?  Inter-net

Word of mouth

E-mail



Received mailed announcement

Other:







2.
Have you attended conferences or professional meetings sponsored/co-sponsored by IHS NDTP? 

Yes (Title/location:









)
No

3.
Please rate the overall conference/meeting you attended:


Poor

Average
Above Average


Excellent
Exceeded Expectation


Please comment (you may use a separate sheet of paper if needed):


Please suggest how we can improve delivery and other topics/speakers to consider in the future:

3.
E-mail inquiries:  Was your e-mail inquiry answered courteously and promptly?


Yes

No

What could we do to improve our e-mail service?

4.
Phone inquiries: Was your phone call or voice message answered courteously and promptly?
Yes
No


Did IHS NDTP staff greet you courteously and answer your questions promptly? 
Yes
No


What could we do to improve our phone service?

5.
Travel:  Have you traveled with the IHS NDTP?

Yes

No


Did IHS NDTP staff handle your travel and explain the process to you in a courteous respectful manner?  
Were your questions answered promptly?

Yes

No


Please comment:

6.
Web Page:  Did you find our web site useful?
Yes
No



Did you like our re-design for 2006?
Yes 
No


Please comment:
7.
On-site visit:  have you visited our facilities in Santa Fe?
Yes
No

Did on-site staff acknowledge you in a courteous respectful manner?
Yes
No


Comments:

I wish to receive a reply to my comments/suggestions:
Yes
No

Thank you for your time, thoughts and suggestions on ways to improve.  Please use a separate sheet of paper to submit suggestions if you need more space.  You are important to us, we welcome your suggestions.
